
Safari Users, 

Please note that because of a recent feature added to Safari for the Mac, iPhones and iPads, 

if you have the option "prevent cross-site tracking" turned on, you cannot use Safari to 

register for a program or renew your membership.  

We have contacted our software provider for a fix to this issue.  Until then, please use a 

different browser (Chrome, Firefox, Internet Explorer, Edge, etc). 

If you prefer, you can send a check or money order via USPS mail and we will register you 

manually.   

Send check or money order to: 

League of Vermont Writers 

PO Box 398 

Rochester, VT  05767 

 

Contact us at this email  


